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Friday 5th July 2024

NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH MENU is Week 3 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSING FOR ALL CHILDREN AT 2.45PM  NEXT FRIDAY 
This is to enable staff to be on the stalls promptly for a 3.00pm start. 



SUMMER READING CHALLENGE UNVEILED 
The Summer Reading Challenge “MARVELLOUS 
MAKERS” was launched in Norwood this week by 
Southport Library staff  to promote a love of  
reading and encourage you to escape during the 
summer into the world of  books, especially sports 
and games. 
Norwood pupils always take part with great 
enthusiasm in this annual reading event. This year 
can also get involved with some science fun too. 
To be involved and in order to read six library 
books, go along to Southport library and sign up to 
go on the adventures, collect awesome rewards and receive a special certificate once you 
have completed the challenge. Children’s University credits are also included! 

CONGRATULATIONS LOTTIE 
Year 5 Art Club once again entered the Dot Art Competition for 

Merseyside schools. Choosing the theme of ‘Space’ because they had 
been reading the book ‘Cosmic’, the children made their pieces of art 
using acrylic paint and collage. Lottie D, William H and Isla D-R were 

selected as Norwood’s entries and invited to attend the award 
ceremony at St. George’s Hall in Liverpool. Well done to Lottie, who 
was chosen as Norwood’s overall winner and had her art displayed 
with all the other Year 5 and Year 9 winners from schools in the 

merseyside region. We would also like thank all the children from Year 
5 who entered the competition. Their art work looked amazing and 

they certainly ASPIRED and ENJOYED. 

LOST PROPERTY MADNESS 
Currently we have a mountain of  clothes in 

our Lost Property area in the front office,  
all with no name in. 

This includes brand new school sweatshirts 
and cardigans, as well as some expensive 

looking coats. 

Lost Property is available at any time for 
parents to explore, but will be positioned 

outside of  the school office at the start and end 
of  the school day for the next week. 

 Items still unclaimed  at the end of  the term 
will be donated to local charities. 

THE ARTS FESTIVAL 
STARTS ON MONDAY 

Norwood’s Arts Festival, which has been 
held every three years for at least the last 
thirty years, is starting on Monday. 
This will be a celebration of the Arts and 
will enable classes to move away from the 
usual curriculum timetable and explore 
Arts activities. This year’s theme is 
Celebrations around the World 
Performers will be on the playground, for 
children and parents to enjoy as they 
arrive at school between 8.20am and 
8.45am. Year 5 and 6 children are allowed 
onto the playground to watch too. 

Monday - Year 6 singers and Abby & Evan 
Tuesday - Brooke Shotton and Hayley Tan 
Wednesday - Wake Up Shake Up 
Thursday - Heather Gomersall 


